
 

 

 

We are committed to keeping our clients safe, 
happy, and healthy. 

If you are experiencing fever, chills, coughing, sneezing, or any other symptoms of 
illness, we kindly ask you to reschedule your showing. 

For your peace of mind 
We ask that all guests abide by the following measures to keep a safe viewing 

environment for all: 

Please be mindful of how many surfaces you are 
touching throughout your showing.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 


